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17th July 2018


http://www.berrycoombeschool.co.uk/website





Dear Parents and Carers





As term draws to end we have had some amazing weather, which has meant our Sports Week, and Beach Trip have all been able to take place as planned.  The children have been amazing in this hot weather and have maintained their focus on learning and good behaviour.  We are very proud of them and I know you are to.


Just a reminder that we finish school on Friday at 3:15 pm


We have put next year’s Term Times on the back of this form, together with the shaded inset days.


Just a very quick reminder about the Library Reading Challenge.  It is all free.  Go along to the Library and read six books over the holidays and get loads of medals, prizes and rewards.


Hope you all have a great summer and look forward to seeing you all next year.


A year ago we consulted with you about joining Truro and Penwith Academy Trust. I am delighted to say that we have finally joined TPAT Academy Trust on the 1st June.  We are looking forward to working with them in the future to continue improving our school for the benefit of our children.


























Library Book Amnesty











Please can you check at home, in school bags, behind the sofa and under the bed for any school library books you may have, no matter how long overdue. No questions! No fines!


Mrs Charnley will be in the library from 8.30am on Friday so you can drop them off then or hand them into your class teachers.   You can also hand them in on the Uniform Days (see below)











Bodmin Town Treasure Trail











A free, fun, family-friendly activity to help you discover the town on foot, bike or scooter. 





All the information you need will be coming home in your child’s book bag – entry forms will also be available from the Tourist Information Centre from the end of term.


There are lots of clues and you don’t have to do them all… Take your time, you’ve got the whole of the summer holidays to find them, a few at a time. 





For more activities to do over the summer including probably the best homework ever! head over to the news page on our school website: http://www.berrycoombeschool.co.uk








BBQ and Disco


Friday 20th July


6pm- 7.45pm


BBQ -Water slide-Tombola- Sweets -Bar- Fire engine


All children must be accompanied by a responsible adult.








UNIFORM DAYS


School uniforms will be available from the office on - Monday 23rd July and Tuesday 4th Septmber (mornings only).








Tell us about your job





Do you love your job?


We would love for you to come in and tell our pupils about what you do.





We are looking for parent’s/family members to come into school throughout the year to tell our pupils about the job that they do. How they got in to it and what it is they love about their job.





Please email Claire at � HYPERLINK "mailto:psa@berrycoombe.cornwall.sch.uk" �psa@berrycoombe.cornwall.sch.uk� or phone the school on 01208 74969 to discuss this further.








